
       

Newsletter Friday 17th  May 2024

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

This week’s newsletter is a short one with lots of 

information of what is proving to be a 

characteristically busy term ahead! 

Before that though, we must congratulate our 

eldest children. This week has been the national 

SATs week for year 6s The children were brilliant, 

and each and every one of them did their best 

whilst supporting each other. When the last paper 

was finally collected in, we had a resounding, and 

quite emotional, ’Three Cheers’ for all involved, 

including everyone at home who has supported 

and encouraged their children. Thank you and well 

done to everyone. 

 

 

Key stage 2 performance 2024 

 

 
 

This year’s spectacular summer performance is ‘Go 

for Gold’ and the dates of the performances are in 

the table opposite.  

SUMMER TERM 2024 

Keep looking for updates 

Wednesday 22nd May – Year 5/ 6 cricket 

Thursday 23rd May – OPAL event – all welcome 

BREAK UP for HALF TERM 

Friday 24th May – Staff training day 

Monday 3rd June – Term starts 

Lynn Ward painting with year 3. 

Tuesday 4th June – Playground Proms 

Wednesday 5th June – Year 4 visit to Tennants 

Thursday 6th June – Year 1 and year 6 library visit  

Friday 7th June – Year 3 visit to the Dales 

Countryside Museum 

10th- 12th June – Year 4 visit to Carlton Lodge 

Thursday 13th June – Year 2 and year 5 library visit  

Friday 21st June – School photos and Great Get 

Together Picnic 

Monday 24th June KS1 and 2 Sports Days (am and 

pm) 

Monday 1st July – Rocksteady Concert 

Friday 5th July – Year 5 visit Yorkshire Dales 

National Park 

Wednesday 10th July – EYFS Sports Day 

Monday 15th July – Evening performance 

Tuesday 16th July – Matinee and evening 

performance 

Wednesday 17th July – Superteams 

Friday 19th July – Break up for the summer 


